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Key Messages from the Principal  

in this Newsletter: 

 iNewsletter 

 Webex Teaching Groups 

 Prep Enrolment for 2021 

 R U OK Day 

September Thurs 10th R U OK DAY 
 Fri 18th LAST DAY TERM 3 

October Mon 5th FIRST DAY TERM 4 

November Fri 6th RESCHEDULED: 

School Photo Day 

Nov-Dec Mon 30th 

Nov —Fri 

4th Dec 

Year 5/6 CANBERRA CAMP 

(Camp will be confirmed early Term 4 in regards to 

the COVID-19 situation) 

Melton West Primary School is a Child Safe School  

We hold the care, safety and wellbeing of children and young people as a 

central and fundamental responsibility of our school and base all our      

decisions on what’s best for the students. Please talk to a staff member if 

you have any concerns about a child’s safety at any time. 
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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome to the second last newsletter for term 3. I hope you have found them informative and useful. 

As we start to see the Covid-19 numbers fall below 100, our excitement and anticipation around how 

schooling in term 4 will look grows. Unfortunately I have no news for you at this stage. I am not sure if 

you are aware that I hear about changes to schooling at the same time as everyone else through the me-

dia conferences. I’m thinking the reason why principals and schools don’t hear it before the general pub-

lic is so no leaks and misinformation can escape before the announcements are made and therefore offi-

cial. I think this is a very important strategy that ensures clarity and certainty for all.   

iNewsletter: Next term we are excited to announce that we will be trialling having our newsletters 

available online through a company called iNewsletter. One of the added features to presenting the 

newsletter in this way is that it is available to be translated in many of the languages that represent our 

school community. This is a natural extension on how we have been predominantly communicating with 

families during Remote Learning in term 2 and 3. More news will follow on how you can access it as 

soon as we are ready to launch and it will be communicated through our usual social media tools such as 

Skoolbag, Facebook, Class Dojo and through the Sentral email. We will trial this in term 4 and seek feed-

back from families on how they are finding it towards the end of the year. 

WebEx Teaching Groups: As part of the Remote Learning experience, over the course of each week 

your child will have the opportunity to join a small teaching group through WebEx where explicit teach-

ing occurs AT YOUR CHILD’S LEVEL. It is VERY important that your child attends these sessions. The 

teachers put a lot of time and effort planning the session to meet each child’s individual needs, howev-

er, unfortunately, there are many times when children do not attend these sessions. Please check your 

classes online platform daily with you child, which will outline the time they are required to be on We-

bEx for the small group session. We need your continued help and support to get the children online at 

that specific time, as it has been set up specifically for the children in that group. If they miss it on that 

day, they will not get the opportunity for another 5-10 days. If you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact your child’s teacher via the learning platform (Class Dojo, Google Classroom or Showbie). 

Prep Enrolments for 2021: If you have a child in preschool, or is turning 5 before 30th April 2021, we 

are accepting enrolments for Prep 2021. Please call the office for details. If you have family or friends 

with children who should start school next year, please encourage them to contact the school for a Prep 

Enrolment Pack. Unfortunately we cannot do School Tours until things settle down. Once we get the all 

clear we will let everyone know because we are looking forward to showing everyone our school. 

R U OK Day: On Thursday the 10th of September it is R U OK Day. The school is planning to recognise this 
day remotely with each team running some special activities through-out the day. Please take the op-
portunity to check-in with what your child’s class is doing on this very important day. Check out the fol-
lowing website for more information https://www.ruok.org.au  
 

High Levels of Learning for All  

Michelle Costa 
Principal 

https://www.ruok.org.au
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EMERGENCY FOOD RELIEF 

Melton City Council’s emergency food relief, which is now available in 

three Community Centres across the City. 

Kurunjang Community Hub, 33 Mowbray Cres, Kurunjang. 

Phone Carly: 0402 309 321 

There are 20 food packs (including a food voucher) available every  Wednesday. 
Bookings are taken Wednesday morning 9am – 11am. Pick Up only by           

appointment later that day. 

 

Timber Top Community Centre, 1 Fields Street, Aintree 

Phone Inderdeep: 0439 327 716 

There are 20 food packs (including a food voucher) available every Thursday. 
Bookings are taken Thursday morning 9am – 11am. Pick Up only by              

appointment later that day. 

 

Stevenson House, 10 Stevenson Crescent, Caroline Springs 

Phone Catrice: 0455 326 903 

There are 20 food packs (including a food voucher) available every Friday. 
Bookings are taken Friday morning 9am – 11am. Pick Up only by appointment 

later that day. 
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